
To Whom It May Concern, 

   My name is Davon Roberts #484-170 and I am writing you in support of the Second Look 
Act and how it could benefit so many men and women whom are incarcerated in the state 
of Maryland. I am a 49 year old man serving a 80 year sentence. I only have six(6) years in 
on this sentence meaning I have to serve thirty four (34) more years before I am eligible to 
see the parole board,realistically I may not be alive to see the parole board due to my age...I 
basically have a death sentence. If this Second Look Act is passed that mean in fourteen 
(14) more years I would be eligible to have my sentence reduce and to have another chance 
at life. We tend to make poor decisions in life and in my situation my poor decision making 
has cost me my life, I would not wish this experience on anyone and I pray that you would 
consider passing the Second Look Act so that a person with an extreme amount of time 
can have another chance in life. I just want to Thank you all for taking the time out to read 
my letter,as well as considering passing this act. 

       Sincerely, Davon Roberts 484-170 

                           13800 McMullen Hwy. S.W. 

                            Cumberland, Maryland. 21502 


